
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 September 2022 

   

Question (1) What progress has been made on plans to upgrade the 

junction of Queensferry Road with Clermiston Road North? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When he expects work will begin on implementing these 

plans? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Given this junction lies on the walking route for many pupils 

attending the Royal High, what discussions have been had 

with local residents to inform the plans? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


